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Cleanliness Drive on Canal and Water Resources 

Organized by- NCC unit 

 
On December 9th, 2018, the NCC unit of Government P.G. College Bazpur organized a 

cleanliness drive on the canal and water sources. The drive was initiated with the aim to 

raise awareness about the importance of cleanliness and to encourage people to take 

responsibility for their surroundings. The cleanliness drive started early in the morning, 

and the volunteers began cleaning the canal banks, removing garbage, and debris. The 

team worked tirelessly, clearing the canal of waste, and ensuring that it was free of any 

blockages. Throughout the drive, the participants were also educating the local 

community about the importance of cleanliness and the impact it has on the environment.  
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